
 

 

PTFA Christmas Fayre 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Our annual festive Christmas Fayre will take place on Friday 1st December, between 3pm 

and 5pm.  The Christmas Fayre is organised by our PTFA, it promises to be an afternoon of 

fun for the children, families, and members of the local community.  

 

To ensure that the Christmas Fayre is a success, we are kindly asking for donations of 

cakes, chocolate, biscuits, and bottles. These items will be used on the cake stall, raffle, and 

tombola. 

Pre-School Bottles of any description  Year 3 Bottles of Drink 

Reception Cakes  Year 4 Biscuits 

Year 1 Chocolate  Year 5 Bottles 

Year 2 Chocolate  Year 6 Beauty Products 

 

Bottles of drink could be anything from water, fizzy drinks to wine and bottles of beer. Please 

hand in glass bottles to the school office/class teacher. Beauty products can be hand cream, 

shower gel, shampoos and conditioner. 

 

It would be greatly appreciated if all children can provide a donation to the Christmas fair as 

per their year group.  All donations should be received by Tuesday 28th November 

(unless home-made cakes/biscuits).  As a thank you for making these donations, we ask 

you to fill in labels provided to be entered into a prize draw. 

 

We are also looking for prizes for the raffle and would be grateful of any donations.  If you 

would like to donate a raffle prize, then please hand all prizes to your child’s class teacher or 

into the school office. 

 

We really appreciate all the support that the children and their families give to these events. 

Thank you!!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Robeka Hussey and Rachel Bone 

PTFA, Goldington Green Academy 


